
Nordson Medical 
805 W 71st Street 

Loveland, CO 80538 
 

 

TO:  ALL Nordson TBA Product Line Customers 
 
FROM:  Ben Johnson 
 
SUBJECT: TBA Product Facility Transfer 
 
DATE:  June 21, 2019 
 
 
This letter is a notification to inform you that the following products will be undergoing a facility 
transfer from US to Mexico: 
 
TBA3084-001 
TBA3084-002  
TBA2100-002 
TBA2062-001 
TBA2052-002 
TBA2040-001 

TBA2081-001 
TBA2025-003 
TBA4030P-001 
TBA2025-004           
TBA4030P-002 

 
These products are manufactured to Nordson Medical specification by one of its strategic 
manufacturing partners.   Products are received, pass through incoming inspection and 
inventoried in its Loveland Colorado facility prior to shipment.    
 
Labeling and certifications will be updated to reflect country of origin.   This will be a rolling 
change and completion is expected by the end of 2020.   
 
If you have any further questions, please contact the Nordson Medical quality department.  
 
Respectfully, 
  
Ben G. Johnson 
North American Sales Manager 
Nordson Medical 
  
D: 970-226-8257 
C: 952 681 8166  
  
www.nordsonmedical.com 
ben.johnson@nordsonmedical.com 
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